
From:  (Task Force Officer) <@usdoj.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, October 20, 2019 9:17 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel - TFO  
  
Good Morning Sir,  
 
I have safely returned from Indiana on Oct. 19, 2019. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

 

 
From: (Task Force Officer) <@usdoj.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 2:40:59 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Travel -  
  

Good Afternoon Sir, 

  
I have a travel arrangement planned to Indiana for several active federal investigations. Travel 

dates will be 17OCT19-19OCT19. All travel expenses will be paid for by the ATF, Dept. of 

Justice. 

   
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

  
Thank you in advance, 
  

  
 

ATF Task Force Officer – Chicago Police 
 

mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Ivan.Passamentt@usdoj.gov
mailto:Ivan.Passamentt@usdoj.gov
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org

